
From: Sarah Thorne   
Sent: Wednesday, November 8, 2023 10:26 AM 
To: PUC: Clerks Office <clerksoffice@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: Public Comment on Docket #23-068 
 

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the sender. 

 
Dear Friends, 
Our church has just voted to sign contracts to install solar panels and heat pumps to do our part to save 
energy, improve air quality and reduce costs long term. We took this vote based on the expected state 
rebates. 
 
Now I understand that the PUC needs to act to preserve NH Saves and the Energy Efficiency Plan. Please 
continue these rebates so that we all can plan for the future and move ahead. I am writing in support of 
NH Saves in Docket 23-068. 
 
Thank you 
Sarah Thorne 
 


